Senior Volunteer Service Hours are Due April 12th.
Don’t forget to submit your service hours in x2Vol by Friday, April 12 for service cord recognition at graduation.  Students may only submit hours if they were performed in the current school year and follow the guidelines listed in x2Vol.  All hours must be verified before they can be approved for service cord credit.   Please follow up with your verifier to make sure they sign off on your hours.  If you have recorded hours that have not been verified, you may want to resubmit the hours and contact your verifier so that they can confirm the service.  If you have questions, please see Mrs. Gross.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
